
The Enquire Learning Trust have decided we will no longer be using ClassDojo
going forward. In place of this, all communication will be through My Child At
School. All school announcements will be sent through this, please make sure

you have an account set up and notifications turned on in your phone settings.
Any support required with this please contact the office.

A huge thank you to all of you who have
generously donated tinned or packets of
food for our Harvest Festival. We are still

taking donations until Monday 13
October. We really appreciate your

kindness and we know the Morrisons
Community Project will too.
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Thank you for making me feel so welcome as a part of Laceby Acres
community. I feel very privileged to be part of such a lovely and friendly
school. Your children are a credit to you - they greet me around school,

check in on how I am and use exemplary manners.

Mrs Patterson 
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Wear warm, cosy clothes 

Cosy clothes day

2nd October 2025

Channel your inner rock star
and dress to impress!

Rockstar Day
13  October- Receptionth

14  October-Year 1/Year 2th

15  October-Year 5/Year 6th

16  October-Year 3/Year 4th

Years 1-3: 3.45-4.40pm
Years 4-6: 4.45-5.30pm

The cost of this is £2. 
Please book via MCAS

 Halloween Disco
22nd October 2025

Morning Routine 
Thank you for adapting to the way we

are running our morning routine. Mr
Nicholls ringing the school bell makes

us all get in on time!! 

Smoke Free Site
This is a reminder that our entire

site is a smoke-free zone. This does
also include the use of electronic

cigarettes. 

Communication

Harvest Festival

Welcome

Mini Police
Nine of our incredible Year 6 pupils have

officially signed up to the Mini Police
project, working alongside Humberside
Police to learn more about community

safety and citizenship.

Bikeability
Our Y5 cohort recently completed
a Bikeability course. This will help
keep them safe on the roads and

stand them in good stead for
travelling to Secondary school in a

couple of years.

School closes at the normal time
for October half term on Thursday
23  October for 1 week.rd

We will return on Monday 3
November.
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Half Term

Instagram
Don’t forget to follow us on
Instagram: @lacebyacreacademy
to see what is going on in school.

After School Clubs
A huge thank you if you have booked your child

into an after school club this half term. 
We have had great feedback from the staff

and children!
We are lucky to be able to offer a wide range of

clubs throughout the school. 
Please keep an eye out for clubs available for

after the October break

School Photo Day
 6  October 2025th

Clothing
Please remember to write your

child's name inside of their
jumpers and cardigans. 

We can then easily return any
found to their rightful owners. 

Future additions of this
newsletter will be available on
MCAS




